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Arkansas first detected a methamphetamine problem in 1995.  Since then, treatment admissions 
for methamphetamine addiction have steadily climbed with the exception of admissions in 2006. 
 

 Of those in treatment, 95% are Caucasian. 
 The chart above shows a decline in admissions from 2005 to 2006.  Specialized treatment 

for methamphetamine abuse has been incorporated into Arkansas’ treatment system.  
This treatment often includes longer stays in treatment, which results in fewer available 
treatment slots and fewer treatment admissions.

 
If additional resources were made available to improve services, the areas in most need of 
assistance would be: 
 

 staff training 
 wrap-around services  
 expanding both residential and outpatient treatment capacity.  

 
State Action 
 
Arkansas has formed a Legislative Task Force to address methamphetamine issues and an 
Executive Branch initiative on methamphetamine prevention. 
 
For more information, please contact the Arkansas Single State Authority (SSA) for Substance 
Abuse: 

Joe M. Hill, Director 
Office of Alcohol and Drug Abuse Prevention 

Arkansas Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Behavioral Health Services 

4313 W. Markham ST, 3rd Floor Administration 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72205 

Phone: (501) 686-9871 
Fax: (501) 686-9035 

Email: Joe.Hill@Arkansas.gov  
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Should you have any questions, or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Robert Morrison, 
Director of Public Policy, at (202) 293-0090 ext 106 or email: rmorrison@nasadad.org or Barbara Durkin, Public 
Policy Associate, at (202) 293-0090 ext 111or email: bdurkin@nasadad.org. 
 

mailto:Joe.Hill@Arkansas.gov

